
 

NEW CHI ALPHA MU CHAPTERS! 

Don Estridge High Tech Middle School: Boca Raton, FL 

The Independent School: Wichita, KS  

Oakridge Middle School: Naples, FL 

Horn Lake Middle School: Horn Lake, MS 

Pine Ridge Middle School: Naples, FL 

Cypress Palm Middle School: Naples, FL 

Julia C. Lathrop Intermediate School: Santa Ana, CA 

Immokalee Middle School: Immokglee, FL 

Faith Lutheran School: Hialeah, FL 

Alexandria Country Day School: Alexandria, LA  

Brethren Middle School: Brethren, MI 

North Schuykill Jr/Sr High School: Ashland, PA 

Brandon Academy: Brandon, FL 

KAY WEISS: Do not 

send emails directly to Kay 

Weiss. She officially retired 

in December 2016.  

Please direct all email inquiries to: 

info@chialphamu.com.  

LIKE US ON FACEBOOK! 

Chi Alpha Mu is on Facebook! 

Follow us to learn about upcoming 

contest, grants, chapter news, and 

more! 

 

NEW EMAIL: info@chialphamu.com             NEW PHONE: 405-325-0144 

Spring 2017 

GRANTS: 

Summer Grants are offered to 

support middle school students who 

will  attend a summer math 

program.  $500 is made available for 

this grant. 

 

Chapter Grants of up to $250 are 

offered to our middle school chapters 

who need financial support to pay for 

Chi Alpha Mu-related activities.  

 

Competition Grants are offered to 

help defray the cost for a chapter to 

attend a math competition. The funds 

can be used for entrance fees, 

transportation, or other expenses.  Up 

to $250 per year, can be granted. 

PARTNER WITH  

MU  ALPHA THETA: 
Local chapters can be found on Mu 

Alpha Theta’s website: http://

m u a l p h a t h e t a . o u . e d u / R o s t e r /

ChapterRoster.aspx 

Plan math day activities, field trips, 

tutoring sessions, and more! 

FREEBIES:  

We have free TI-84 Plus 
& Ti 89 Titanium 
calculators for your 
chapters. Calculators are 
given on a first-come, 

first-served basis and each chapter 
may receive only one.  

Email info@chialphamu.com to 
request your calculator. 

Chapters who have received a calculator in the past 

four years are not eligible. 

MERCHANDISE:  

We have new           

t-shirts for your 

students. Navy 

blue with silver 

lettering for only 

$10! 
 

 

 

(Back of shirt) 

REMINDERS FROM THE  

NATIONAL OFFICE 
My name is Betsey Batten and I have been in education for 
28 years. I started as a high school math teacher and then 

went into special education (learning disabilities) for 12 
years. I missed my first love – math – so 13 years ago, I 

came to Greenbrier Middle School in Chesapeake, Virginia, 
where I teach Algebra 1, Pre-Algebra and Geometry. If you 
are a middle school teacher you know the challenge of 

motivating that age group. 

I started a chapter of Chi Alpha Mu in 2012 and the kids loved it! They thought it 
was very “grown up”. They organized an after-school tutoring program for our 

sixth graders and an Amazing Math Race for students and parents. I would like to 
see Chi Alpha Mu grow and be a connection for all middle school math teachers. I 

am looking forward to working with everyone to make this happen. 

MESSAGE FROM THE NEW CHI ALPHA MU COORDINATOR 

Our next Chi Alpha Mu newsletter issue will be published on September 15, 2017. 
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